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Colonel J. J. Creelman, K.C., 
Dominion Express Building, 
Montreal.

My dear Colonel:

For a good many years now the Corpora­
tion of the City of Montreal has made an Annual Grant of 
|10»000. to .MoGLll University.

Mr. Glassoo’s department has written 
several letters this year asking when they might hope to 
receive the cheque, hut nothin : has oome of it. The other 
day I wrote to the Mayor, who replies that he has nothing 
whatever to do with the civic administration and that he 
has referred my letter to the executive Committee-

Can you give us any help in procuring
the Grant at an early date?

i71th all ood wishes, I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.
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